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The Biden Administration recently proposed two major changes to labor market regulation: the Joint Employer 
Standard and the Employee or Independent Contractor Classification rules. In a new insight, Labor Policy 
Analyst Isabella Hindley considers the combined impact of these proposals on the franchise business model.

Key points:

Under the proposed rules, franchisors would face an additional $4.9 million per hour in 
combined employment costs and require additional resources to negotiate labor and 
bargaining claims.

The changes would disincentivize participation in the franchise business model, leading to 
significant disruptions in the economy and labor market.

They would also represent a failure to meet the standard that labor regulation should seek to 
be neutral across different business models.
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